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Sent: 25 August 2022 13:54 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning applications: 2022/2967/L and 2022/2265/P 
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Dear Sir or madam 

Both the above applications are in respect of 18 Perrin's Lane London NW3 1QY  

 

I am writing to object to these applications. 

 

The houses between 14 and 26 Perrins Lane are Grade II listed. The proposed scheme at the 

rear of the property, leading from the original period kitchen, conflicts with the intent of the 

listing. The proposed lean-to, that sits on the party wall, is disproportionately high, 

particularly considering it is for the installation of a WC; it also conflicts with the intent of 

the listing. These proposals bear no relation to the rest of the listed terrace and thus 

compromise the rest of the Grade II terrace of the relevant period. 

 

Likewise, the proposed oval window in the facade of the lean-to is not in keeping with the 

house's period. The removal of the rear window of the house to install a pair of French doors 

also conflicts with historical detailing of the building. These proposed changes also 

compromise the rest of the Grade II terrace of the relevant period. 

 

I believe that these applications should be refused. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Robert Dowsett 


